TRANSMITTAL FORM

DATE: 
Friday, October 04, 2002

TO:

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

FROM:
CURRICULUM POLICIES COMMITTEE  (CPC)
ISSUE/ITEM:
CREATION OF A LIAISON FROM CPC TO THE WRITING AND READING SUBCOMMITTEE
BACKGROUND:
Although the Curriculum Policies Committee is the parent committee of the Writing and Reading Subcommittee, there is no liaison between the two.  

When the Subcommittee created its proposal “GWAR Satisfaction through Writing Intensive Courses in the Major,” during 2001/2002 at the request of the General Education Program/Graduation Requirements Committee, CPC was initially unaware of this important proposal that has considerable potential impact on the curriculum.

Since last year, Amy Heckathorn, the subcommittee chair, has greatly enhanced the communication between the two committees by sending agendas and minutes to the CPC Chair. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Curriculum Policies Committee recommends that the Senate approve the creation of a formal liaison from the Curriculum Policies Committee to the Writing and Reading Subcommittee. 

The CPC discussed this issue at its first meeting, September 3, 2002, and recommended that the CPC Chair request formal approval by the Senate to create a liaison with the subcommittee.  The CPC Chair notified Amy Heckathorn, subcommittee chair, who agreed with the recommendation.

ARGUMENTS FOR: 

A formal liaison from a policy committee to its subcommittee is a common practice and a good idea for facilitating the sharing of information between committees.

ARGUMENTS AGAINST: 

None.
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